10-001
COMMENT
CL-08169

From: Joseph Lee <joseph.n.lee@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 11:21 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed Leverage Changes

To whom it may concern,

The proposed leverage change does not really seem to serve any purpose other than shutting out
traders like myself from this market. If [ have done some research on the FX markets and have an idea I
want to capitalize on, the government should not be in charge of deciding how much money I should be
allowed to trade with. You are not changing anything other than increasing the costs of trading! 1 need
less government waste and intrustion into my affairs, not more.

Sincerely,

Joseph Lee



